
 
 

Building houses in partnership with God’s people in need. 

 

P.O. Box 3032, Corpus Christi, TX 78463-3032  

 361-289-1740  

 

 

April 16, 2024 

 

Dear Daniel McGinn and Keren Costanzo, 

 

Habitat for Humanity Corpus Christi, Inc. is excited to participate in the project known as the 

Lamar Site Property Development Plan. This proposed development fits the mission of Habitat 

for Humanity to provide affordable housing to those in need. HFHCC has built several homes in 

this area with HFHCC homeowners still residing in the homes. 

 

The planning of this development will create a community feel to the neighborhood with assets 

such as parks, a nearby bus stop, schools, health center, childcare, and other community 

amenities within walking distance. 

 

HFHCC looks forward to being a participant in this partnership. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Cheryl Andrews 
 

Cheryl Andrews, Interim ED, and the BOD of HFHCC 

  

  


